
Dear Chair Prozanski, Vice-chair Thatcher;

I present this testimony against SB 554 because I am concerned that the bill, as written, will do nothing for public safety. SB 554 will 
deny Second Amendment rights to law-abiding Oregon citizens. The state should not deprive citizens of the right to defend 
themselves in the face of growing threats from criminals. 

Thank you.


